Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Hank <hanktrow@att.net>
Sent: Friday, March 20, 2015 4:44 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Lake Almanor

Dear Peter

It seems senseless to embark on a project that has so little merit. Taking cold water from the Lake that might possibly raise the temperature a degree or two in the north fork of the Feather River doesn't make sense. Please consider the environmental impact of this proposal. Thank you for your consideration.

Hank Trowbridge 1125 Alice Street, Davis, Ca 95616-2114 hanktrow@att.net